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Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips

.. To: KTFN Legal Counsel (E-mail)
Cc: Vern Christensen, Executive Director; donihee@telusplanet.net
‘Subject: Paramount Public Hearing Presentation ’
Hello Gillian, .

| would just like to follow up to your letter dated February 10, 2004 indicating that your client, the Ka'a'Gee Tu First Nation,
intends to present a 48 minute video followed by a one hour presentation at the Paramount Public Hearing in Hay River
February 18-19, 2004.

| would like to remind you that pursuant to the Review Board Rules of Procedure, all presentation material must be filed on
the Public Registry prior to the Hearing, and this does include the video. We would request that a copy of the video be
sent directly to the developer, Paramount Resources Lid. as well as to the Review Board office as soon as possible, as
presentation material deadline was 5:00 p.m. February 10, 2004.

If this poses any difficulties, please advise us in order that we may make alternate arrangements.

Thanks in advance,

Kimberley Cliffe-Phillips
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue
" Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Tel: (867) 766-7062 Fax: (867) 766-7074

www.mveirbh.nt.ca
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